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The Hood - SIX60 presale

Following on from Wednesday's announcement of SIX60's second concert at 
Eden Park, we are thrilled to be able to provide members of The Hood with a 
limited presale. 

If you wish to purchase tickets you can access the presale here, it is running 
at the moment and will end midday Monday 1 November (unless sold out 
prior). 

There are a couple of things to note if you are purchasing tickets in the 
Stadium Bowl through Ticketmaster: 
• There will be a limit of four tickets per transaction.
• You may be charged a per transaction handling fee and delivery fees in
addition to the price of tickets.

COVID DELAY DATE:  If the concert is unable to take place on the 
advertised date of Saturday 9 April 2022 due to government regulations 
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regarding COVID-19, the concert will be postponed in the first instance to 
Saturday 19 November 2022. If the show is still unable to go ahead on that 
date, the concert will be postponed a second time to Saturday 15 April 2023. 
Please ensure you are able to attend both the show date, and both delay 
dates, prior to purchasing as there are no refunds unless required by law if 
the concert is rescheduled due to COVID-19 regulations. 
By purchasing ticket(s) you agree to the Eden Park conditions of entry. 

NZ GOVERNMENT REQUIREMENTS: No refunds will be given to attendees 
or ticket holders that do not comply with NZ Government requirements 
applicable at the time of the event, including any requirement to be 
vaccinated against COVID-19 and to provide acceptable proof of vaccination, 
unless required by applicable law.  

Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 

You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 


